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Dear Chief Commissioner 

DALRADIAN GOLD - PUBLIC LOCAL INQUIRY IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE WATER 
ABSTRACTION AND IMPOUNDMENT (LICENSING) REGULATIONS (NI) 2006. 
 
Thank you for your letter of the 9th July 2024. 
 
Dalradian Gold withdrew the April 2024 abstraction and impoundment licence applications 
(AIL 2024 0003 and AIL 2024 0004) on 26th July 2024.  
 
NIEA can confirm that on the 26th July 2024 Dalradian Gold submitted new abstraction and 
impoundment licence applications AIL 2024 0008 and AIL 2024 0009 for consideration.  NIEA 
have processed these applications in line with the 2006 Regulations and internal procedures. 
A Notice directing the applicant to advertise these applications was issued, in accordance 
with Regulation 9, on 30th July 2024. 
 
On completion of the 28 day advertisement period, NIEA will direct the Appeals Commission, 
in accordance with Regulation 17, to hold a public local inquiry to consider representations 
made. It is intended that this Direction will be made, along with the relevant paperwork, as 
soon as possible but no longer than 5 working days after the expiry of the advertising period. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Director Resource Efficiency Division 

 

Chief Commissioner 
Planning/Water Appeals Commission 
Park House 
89-91 Great Victoria Street 
Belfast 
BT2 7AG 
 

1st August 2024 




